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Jacob Gemma

From: Sterritt Garry
Sent: 10 April 2019 13:06
To: Hawthorn Ian: H&F
Cc: Moodley Nicky: H&F; Alizadeh Anvar: H&F; Basic Duro (ST)
Subject: Re: Re Hammersmith Bridge Interim Works - August 2018

Ian, 

Duro is already looking into a two weekly meeting that will include us, plus representatives formo TfL 
Engineering and Project Delivery. 

Regarding the inspection/monitoring regime. I’ve asked Duro to touch base with Anvar, and us the findings 
form the Motts work, to define an appropriate inspection regime. We need to know that so we know what 
we need to procure in terms of resources/skills. 

Regards, 

 Garry 

On 10 Apr 2019, at 11:56, Hawthorn Ian: H&F < lbhf.gov.uk> wrote: 

We all need to be in the same loop on the bridge. 

On 29th April the Cabinet Members will meet and the decision is likely to be to move 
to a 1 bus option based on certain conditions.  

 That the restrictions are managed and TfL provide evidence that this is
happening. 

 That we increase inspections and we look to have long term monitoring
 We need to restrict exactly what vehicles are on the bridge.
 We will need funding to maintain the bridge whilst the refurbishment is

progressed
 Safety is a key factor so we need to review how we manage the risk

highlighted in the various reports.
 We agreed the principle with Cllr Harcourt that neither party gains by being

critical and we need to find a solution together.

To that end. 

Anvar - Can you set up a monthly focus group of myself, Garry, you and Duro. This 
group will update progress and act as a resolution point for issues. Happy for this to 
be at Palestra. 
Anvar - Can you send over the cost on the sensors. We need to think about using 
these long term. 
Garry – We talked about getting in a consultant to carry out regularly surveys to 
compliment H&F inspections.    

Regards 

Mr Ian Hawthorn  CMgr MCMI EDIP








